
From: Margaret Conn <Mconn@townofossining.com> 
Sent: 13 November 2023 16:27
Subject: FOIL Request - 42 Stonegate Road, Ossining, NY
Attachments: 20231113161807287.pdf

Hi,

 

Per our telephone conversation today regarding your recent 
FOIL Request to the Town of Ossining, attached is the Parcel 
History Report and documents on file for 42 Stonegate Road 
in Ossining. 

 

There are no closed permits, no open permits and no violations 
on file for this property.   

 

Please call if we may be of any additional assistance. 

 

Thank you and hope you have a nice evening, 

 

Margaret 

 

Margaret Conn 
Town of Ossining Building 
and Planning Departments 
P.O. Box 1166 - 101 Route 9A 
Ossining, NY  10562 
Phone: (914) 762-8419  eFax: 1-914-290-4656 
mconn@townofossining.com 

 


